

# **School Newsletter**

Monday 14th October 2019



### **Star Celebrations**

Star Celebrations

The following children were recognised in our celebration assembly on Monday for their learning, attitudes and demonstration of our values and ethos. Well done!

Megan, Shea, Indigo, Flynn, Leia, Louie, Ewan, Bella, Matilda, Ruby and Daniel T

Thank you to the following children who have stepped down from the school council:

Lula, Lucy, Bella, George, Sam and Teagan

Class Attendance

Well done Starfish class for the highest attendance last week with 100%.



Parents evening Next Tuesday and Thursday. Please book your 5 minute appointment through ParentMail.

The agenda for these meetings is to talk about how your child has settled into their new class.

95.5%

Whole school attendance last week:

Government expectation: 96%

Persistent absentee: below 90%



Lyme Regis Food Bank have come to collect a huge amount of tinned food, dried food, long life custard, tea bags and biscuits. Thank you to all families who have donated to this good cause.

Did you know that we are a drop off point for the Lyme Regis Food Bank? If you would like to continue to support this great cause then you are welcome to leave suitable foods in the foyer which will be collected regularly to give to those in need.

School Photographs: Fraser Photography will be collecting all photo orders on Thursday 24th October. Please ensure they are returned to school before this date. Please be aware there is also an option to order your photo's on line should you prefer.

Message from the School Council:

Thank you to everyone who has supported us over the last year—we raised over £400! We decided that we would spend some of it on playtime equipment, but most will be spent on creating a chill out zone in the Lobster Room.

Look out for our changes.



Reminder to all families. Dogs (and other pets) are not allowed on the school grounds. Thank you



PTA meeting at school tomorrow at 3.30. All welcome including children.

## Choose to be positive



It is competition time....



Can you correctly guess the circumference of the Pumpkin?

The pumpkin's circumference has been measured by Mrs Cornish and Mrs Dare (our maths co-ordinator). Entry forms are in the school foyer, please fill in your name, guess, and 50p entry fee for a chance to win.

Final date for entries 9.30am Friday 25th October



Madam Sturtridge runs a French Club on Tuesdays after school until 4pm. She still has a few places left. If you would like your child to attend please let us know in the school office. She asks for £3.50 per session.

## **Key Dates**

Tuesday 15th Oct - Seahorses beach school

Friday 18th Oct - Y6 maths visit to Woodroffe School

Monday 21st Oct - KS2 trip to Roman Baths

**Tuesday 22nd Oct** Parent consultation: How your child

Thursday 24th Oct | has settled into their new class

Monday 28th Oct - Half Term

Monday 2nd Dec - Final swimming lesson for Sharks

Wednesday 11th Dec - Flu nasal spray vaccinations

Wednesday 18th Dec - Christmas Lunch

Friday 20th Dec - End of Term

Tuesday 7th January - Start of spring term